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(Letter to Adam H, Wright, M.D.) 6, Jan. 1914.
(typewritten)

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.

Dear' A. H. V., / :

: It is nice to have your Christmas letter. Sorry to hear of John
Caban's death - poor chap; what a lost life! I am glad that Watson is doing well.
It was nice to see that Arthur had been elected to the new Surgical College.

We have had a very busy Christmas. Everything here seems going satisfactorily -
even the Insurance Act is workinz. This country would be all right if there were
not such wretched pessimists.

Love to the family,
Sincerely yours,
WK OSLER
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